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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region
Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Office

September 28, 2023

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director
MIMAROPA Region

FROM

SUBJECT UPDATE ON THE PROPOSAL OF BISHOP GREPOR B.
BELGICA RE: INTEGRATED ENVIRONMENTAL PROJECT
IN ORIENTAL MINDORO

Please be informed that the response letter, as mentioned above, has been dispatched
successfully via JRS Express to the address attached to the letter of Bishop Belgica in Land-
Sea Restoration by Nature-Based Solutions (LaSer NBS) in San Miguel, Manila which was
received by Jennifer Tan on September 4,2023 based to the tracking system ofJRS Express.
We understand the importance of this correspondence and have taken every measure to ensure
its prompt delivery.

Up until this point, this office has not heard back from Bishop Belgica. Proof of
shipment and tracking information are also attached to this memo for your consideration.

For intbnnation and further instructions.
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PENRO Trecking No.: 230t000409

Ilang-ilang St-. Sitio Il, Suqui. Calapa, CiO. Oriental Mindoro
DENR Contact Nos. (043) 2EE-3017, tel. fax. 2EE-3006

The OIC - PENRO
Oriental Mindoro

Forwarded is the response letter to Bishop Belgica dated August 25, 2023, which was
sent on August 30, 2023, through JRS Express.
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Rep$lic ot the Philippines
Department of Environmenr and Narural Re,ources
MIMAROPA R.caior
Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Office

August 25,2023

BISHOP GREPOR B, Bf,LGICA
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer
Land-Sea Restoration by Nature-Based Solutions r l-aSer NBS )

San lr{iguel, Manila

Dear Bishop Belgica,

I hope this leucr finds you well.

We have thomughly reviewed the project proposal thal vou submined to us. and we appreciate
the time and effort you have invested in outlining thc details. After careful consideration, we
believe that a meeting would grearly benefit rhe prugrcssion of thir initiative.

Given the scope and potential impact of the pro;xrxrd project, wt propose that a meeting be
scheduled to bring together key stakeholders. This includes repres( ntatives from the Provincial
Environment and Natural Resources Oflice - Orrcntal Mindoro the Departrnent of Public
Works and Highways, the D€partnent of Agriculrure - Burea,r of Fisheries and Aquatic
Resources, as well as the Local Govemment Units tl GUs) of Calapan Ciry and Puerto Calera.

The primaq objective of ttris meeting is to facrlitate an op€n dialogue where we can
collectively dclve into the fmer details of the proposal. Your insights as the proposal's
originator will be invaluable in addressing qucries. clari[ing intentions, and charting a clear
path forward that aligns wil6 o*.5*O objectivcs.

\Yc kindly rcqucst you to considcr coordinating and hosting this mccting at a timc convcnic.r
for all partics involved. Your lcadership in shaping thc agenda and ensuring a productive
discussion will bc pivotal in guiding the project to*ards successfrr I implementation.

Thank you for your dcdication and your commitmr.nr to advancing this iniriative. we eagerly
await your response and look forward to a fruitful discussion.

Sincerely,

{";fuK,,,
OIC-PENR Officer
Oriental Uindy

\t+
CC: Ttrt Regioul Execuive Dircc1q

MIMAROPA Rcgioo

Ilrrf-il]E Sr- Sitio ll, Soqui. C.LFo ( it). Ori.nr.l Mitd. .o
DE\T CoGtlct :\,io.. (O{3) ltt- lo I - tcl. f[\. :tt-1006
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